	24th October 2007
	PART 1

(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO. 



	
	

	REPORT OF HEAD OF HUMAN RESOURCES



	TO LEAD MEMBER CUSTOMER & SUPPORT SERVICES

ON

MONDAY 29th October 2007


	TITLE: HR POLICY – Retirement & Redundancy Policy – Discretionary Compensation. 




	RECOMMENDATION: 

That Lead Member recommends that Cabinet approves the discretionary compensation payments as outlined in the attached report to facilitate organisation change within the Community Health & Social Care Directorate.

	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

The current Retirement & Redundancy Policy allows for some flexibility regarding discretionary compensation in circumstances where additional enhancements may be required to encourage voluntary applications for retirement and redundancy to achieve staffing reductions.
The attached report details the proposals for enhancement to the current scheme to enable staffing reductions at the White Meadows facility as part of the reconfiguration of mental health services for older people.


	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

(Available for public inspection)



	ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
Consultation has been undertaken with all the appropriate Trade Unions who are happy with the proposals.



	SOURCE OF FUNDING:
Community Health & Social Care Directorate


	LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Policy already agreed by legal.

	FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Keith Darragh, Assistant Director (Resources) has approved the additional costs to be met by the Community Health & Social Care Directorate.


	CONTACT OFFICER: Samantha Betts

TEL. NO. 0161 793 3527




	WARD (S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE (S): 




	KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:





	DETAILS:
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